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Community of Peru under water restrictions

(KLZA)-- Mandatory maintenance is being done on the temporary water
treatment plant and well at Peru.

While this work is being completed, water is being trucked into Peru.

City of Peru water customers are under a boil advisory and a stage 3 water
emergency.

There are cases of water available for community residents at the Peru City Hall,
weekdays from 8:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
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